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Batterwood House
near Port Hope, Ontario 

December 6, 1932.

Dear Mr. I.Iacphers on;
I have your letter about Sir Arthur Salter. When 

Lord Irwin inaugurated the Massey Lecture in Toronto last April 
he declined the invitations from the Canadian Cxub and the 
Empire Club here on the ground that the lecturer shouxd make 
no public address in the city in which the ^ecture itself is given 
I think you will appreciate the reasons for this. It is obviously 
important not to impair the significance of the lecture which is 
the object of the speaker's visit. I thinx we must adhere to the 
same policy with regard to the secone lecture in Montreal and 
arrange that the lecture at McGill University should be Salter's 
only public address in the city. I know you will understand this 
arrangement.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,
(Sgd.) "Vincent Massey

J. jii. Macpherson, Esq..,
The Canadian Club,
231 St. James Street,
Montreal, P.r.


